
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION I
475 ALLENDALE ROAD – SUITE 102
KING OF PRUSSIA, PA  19406-1415

August 29, 2025

Scott Strobel, Ph.D., Provost
Yale University
Environmental Health and Safety
135 College Street, 1st Floor, Suite 100
New Haven, CT 06510

SUBJECT: YALE UNIVERSITY, ACCEPTANCE OF DECOMMISSIONING FUNDING PLAN, 
MAIL CONTROL NO. 641043

Dear Scott Strobel:

In our letter to you dated May 27, 2025, we requested that you to submit a revised Certification 
of Financial Assurance and Schedule A of your Standby Trust Agreement with the information 
from your revised DFP (ML25148A037). After a telephone discussion with Neil R. Whiteside of 
your staff it was determined that this action would not be possible to complete prior to the 
transition of Connecticut to an Agreement State. Therefore, this action is being administratively 
closed. The revised Certification of Financial Assurance and Schedule A of your Standby Trust 
Agreement should be handled through the Agreement State. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions regarding this letter, 
please contact Farrah Gaskins at (610) 337- 5143 or via electronic mail at
Farrah.Gaskins@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely,

Farrah Gaskins, Chief
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch
Division of Radiological Safety and Security
Region I

License No. 06-00183-03
Docket No. 030-00582
Mail Control No. 641043

cc: Neil R. Whiteside, Radiation Safety Officer

FARRAH 
GASKINS

Digitally signed by 
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